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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

November 9, 2021 

 Morning Assembly 

  November 14,  2021 

Emblem Handout:  Tom Winnell 
                 
Usher:     Doug Hartley 
 
Opening Prayer: Joe Riley 
   
Worship Leader:  Chris Morris/ 
   Richard Walker 
    
Communion Preside:  Richard Walker 
  
Contribution Tally:  C & S Denham  
 
Closing Prayer: Chris Morris 
 
Childcare Class: Alex Guerra 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams 
    PowerPoint:    
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact 
Herb Kinder. 

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, November 7 

Attendance:      61  

Contribution: $2, 549.70 

Kermit Morgan (Renee’s dad) in the hospital with a bleeding 

ulcer. 

 

Linda Bailey in rehab at Stonerise, Room 4. 

 

Denise Wood diagnosed with breast cancer. Recovering well 

at home from surgery. (Sara’s sister-in-law). 

 

Greg Moore family members ill with Covid especially Greg’s 

mom, Dorothy Moore, now critically ill with internal bleeding. 

 

John Shuman ill with cancer and kidney failure 

Potter Children’s Home 

Donations Due at Building  December 5 

 

Ladies Book Club  December 14 

  

Remember In Prayer 

Contribution and Attendance 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 

Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

 

Important Dates 

Daily Bible Reading 

Monday, November 8 - James 4 

Tuesday, November 9 - James 5    

Wednesday, November 10 - 1 Peter 1 

Thursday, November 11 - 1 Peter 2 

Friday, November 12 - 1 Peter 3 

Monday, November 15 - 1 Peter 4 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 

If you wish to stop receiving these newsletters, please reply back to sender  (office@kccofc.org) with word   

REMOVE in subject line. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BIBLE CLASSES: 

Preschool/Kindergarten  

     Danene Hartley and Jan Winnell 

1st Grade through 3rd Grade 

     Shirley Denham and Lynne Himelrick 

4th Grade through 6th Grade 

     Alex and Tori Guerra 

Teens       

Adults      Richard Walker 

 

Ladies Book Club 

 

Veterans Day has its roots in what was called 
Armistice Day, when a peace agreement end-
ed World War I on November 11, 1918. Presi-
dent Wilson proclaimed that Armistice Day 
was to be marked with solemn pride in hero-
ism and with gratitude for victory as well as 
the “opportunity it has given America to show 
her sympathy with peace and justice.” In 1954, 
the remembrance was renamed Veterans Day 
to honor all U.S. military personnel. It’s a re-
minder to pray for and honor all who serve 
and sacrifice, to support and assist their families, and to 
pray that God will bring peace on earth.  - Newsletter 
Newsletter 

The Ladies Book Club will 

meet on Tuesday, December 

14th, at 6 p.m. at Edgewood 

Country Club for our annual 

November/December Book 

Exchange/Christmas Party.  

We will not be discussing a 

book at this meeting.   

We will be ordering from the menu.  Please contact 

Danene Hartley, if you plan to join us so she can give 

Edgewood an accurate headcount. 

As always, everyone is welcome to join us. 

Potter Children’s Home 

Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries is starting 

their Commodities Outreach Program.  The following 

items are requested: 

Beef Ramen Noodles  Bottled Water 

Lawn & Leaf Bags  Manwich 

Kitchen-size Trash Bags 

Please bring donated items to the church building. 

You can also provide a monetary donation via Sunday 

morning collection or CCB online donation to the church   

marked “Special Needs.” 

Also, if you have a “gleaner” or coin container, please return 

it to the building. 

All items need to be at the building by Sunday, December 

5, 2021. 


